
 

 

  

29 September 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE:  Trip to Africa Fashion Week London, Saturday 8th October 

Students who are studying Textiles and other design related subjects have been selected to attend Africa Fashion Week 
London as part of this is year’s Black History Month activities.  The students will have the opportunity to take part in a tie-
die workshop, watch a fashion catwalk and explore the exhibits by different designers to gain inspiration for their school 
work.  

Students will need to make their own way and meet their teachers at the venue by 12.00 noon, Freemason’s Hall, 60 Great 
Queen Street, London WC2B.  The fashion show starts at 1.00pm.  We are aiming for students to be dismissed around 
4.00pm approximately.   As it is lunch time, we advise students to bring a light lunch/snacks and drinks.  There will be clothes 
and other items on sale which students may purchase at their own cost. Students may wear their own clothes.   

Travel 

Train: from Canada Water, take the Jubilee line Green Park and then Piccadilly line to Covent Garden, before walking for 3 
minutes. Or from Waterloo, take bus 59, 68, 168 and 521, get off at Holborn station and walk a few minutes.  

Bus: from Canada Water, Take Bus 1 to Holborn station and then walk a few minutes.  

Please only return the slip if you do NOT give permission for your child to attend in this trip by Thursday 6th October. By not 
replying, we are assuming permission and you are happy for your child to make their own way to the venue and back. If you 
have any questions, please email me: n.douglas@baconscollege.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

N.Douglas 

Ms Douglas 
Co-Curriculum leader of Art and Design teacher 

I do not give my child (name) ___________________________________permission to attend the trip to African Fashion 
Week London. 

Signed: ____________________________    Date: __________________________ 


